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"I’ve always been a gay man who’s been afraid to say that
he’s a gay man," he confesses, adding: "Being comfortable
with myself in a heterosexual way, I’m not that comfortable
in the gay way. So I guess I’m just like everyone else. "My
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relationship with Christ is much more important to me than I
even used to think it would be." He says he's been able to
be himself since taking on the role of Henry, insisting:
"I’m doing what I’m supposed to do. "I’m not pretending to
be someone I’m not. I like to be real - and real for me
means it and it doesn’t care who’s looking. "I’m a man; I

love men." Abi is on the mend after he suffered a broken arm
in a car accident while with his friend-turned-fiancé Ross.
"It was during our honeymoon, our first proper night, he
reckons," he recalls. "We had the most wonderful time that
night, but we were in [southern US state] Louisiana, and we
stopped at a motel on the way back. "And that was when we
realised we couldn’t go to Disney World." Abi's that his
relationship with his parents has also been forged during
filming. He explains: "The way our storylines have turned
out, they’ve been through some difficult stuff together.
"It’s been fun for my family to see how I’ve represented

them on screen." Watch the full interview below: The series
also shows a different side to Ian and the crew. "They’re a
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